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1.  You should be aware through the BR Circular Letter CA/75 of 8 February that an informal correspondence group has been established to address the mounting backlog of space notifications ahead of WRC-2000. This follows the Information Exchange meeting  held in Geneva on 21 January 00.

2.  As convenor of this Group I consider it important that we agree an approach on how best we might tackle the backlog problem in the short time available before the Conference in May, and that we agree appropriate Objectives for the Group. 

3.  My suggested approach is as follows:-

a) seek to identify and understand the issues; 

b)   raise a series of questions relating to them; 

c)   invite proposals for initiatives to address the issues;

d)   assess the advantages and disadvantages of the proposals, including the timescales involved and the impact on the backlog; 

e)   seek consensus on possible ways forward based on proposals;

f)   develop proposals which could be used by administrations for submission to WRC-2000;

g)   identify administrations willing to make proposals to the Conference reflecting the consensus views developed by the Group.

4.  The suggested objectives for the informal correspondence group on satellite filing processes are given in paper ICGSF (00) 01. This paper has been prepared on the basis of the approach outlined above, and is distributed on the e-mail reflector. It is also on the website http://web.itu.ch/brconf/sat-net/index.html

5.  Two additional papers have been prepared and are also being distributed through 

e-mail and on the website namely:

ICGSF (00) 02, which seeks to identify the issues relating to the satellite filing process, and,

ICGSF (00) 03, which lists a number of questions relating to the issues raised.

6.  There is very little time in which to do this work before WRC-2000 so I would therefore appreciate comments on these draft papers, and on the ideas identified in the circular letter CA/75 3a) to 3m), by 29 February via the email reflector at the following address; 

     satellite-processes@itu.int
7.  I look forward to receiving any comments you wish to make on the above, or indeed on any other aspect of the issues before the Group that you consider may inform or assist in finding a way forward on this matter.

Keith Whittingham

Convenor, ICGSF

22 February 00

